
Mike Kuo 

From: C.K. Li [cli@kyocera-wireless.com]

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2006 9:03 AM

To: Mike Kuo

Subject: Re: Short term confidential extension

Attachments: Request for short term confidentiality_071406.pdf; ATT563562.txt

�

7/18/2006

Mike, 
 
 Letter attached.  
 
We understand that the listed information have been released to the public after July 02 2006.  This is to request FCC 
to withdraw the information from the public and grant additional 45 days of Short term confidential extension. 
 
Thanks, 
 
CK 
 
At 07:04 PM 7/13/2006 -0700, you wrote: 

Hi  C.K. : 
  
Please provide a cover letter to request short term confidential to be extended and indicates in the cover 
letter that Kyocera has acknowledged that those requested files have been available to the public after July 
02. 
  
 
Best Regards 
 
Mike Kuo  
Compliance Certification Services  
561F Monterey Road  
Morgan Hill CA 95037  
Tel: (408)463-0885 x: 105  
Fax: (408)463-0888 
 
e-mail:mike.kuo@ccsemc.com 
http://www.ccsemc.com  
 
  
 


